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In 2022-2023, a sum of $815,673 was used to enhance the capacity of teachers. This included 

$730,458 of Capacity Enhancement Grant received for the year together with top-up funds of 

$85,215 from the College. 

The Grant was allocated to enhance curriculum development. The money was spent on hiring three 

teaching assistants to help to produce learning materials and support teachers in their administrative 

duties. They helped with grading, record-keeping, and organizing classroom resources. Through their 

support, teaching assistants contributed significantly to the overall effectiveness and success of 

teachers and students alike.  

 

Summary 

Task area Particulars 
Amount 

(HK$) 

Curriculum development Three teaching assistants (salary + MPF) $815,673 

 Total $815,673 

 


